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OPEN ENROLLMENT IS HERE! 
As the New Year approaches, Touchpoint Pediatrics would like to let you know 
we have to update ALL insurance information at your first 2020 appointment.  

Please contact us prior to your next appointment if your insurance ID number has 
changed or if you switched insurance carriers. It is best to resolve any insurance 
issues before the day of your appointment.  

When you receive your 2020 insurance card please bring it in for your next 
appointment so we may scan an updated copy.  

Touchpoint Pediatrics participates with most major insurance plans such as, 
Aetna, AmeriHealth, Cigna, Horizon BCBS, PHCS/Multiplan, and Qualcare. Even 
though our practice does have contracts with these insurance providers, we still 
ask that you confirm with your particular plan that we are on your list of 
providers. You may do this by checking the insurance provider’s website or calling 
them.  

Please check with us to verify that we participate with your Affordable Care Act 
plan. Even though we are non-participating with United Healthcare and Oxford, 
we have patients who have these insurances. Please call our office for more 
details. 

If you have any questions regarding your insurance plan and eligibility, call us at 
973-665-0900.  

Thank you for entrusting your child’s health with our practice in 2020. 

 

 


